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 Chess classes are starting again!  Please see enclosed flyer to sign up.  They will begin on Monday, Sept. 11th.   

 Don’t’ forget, for morning arrivals,  school doors will open at 8:00AM.  Outdoor supervision will begin at 7:50AM.  
Students will line up along the fence according to grade level, and enter the building through 2 sets of doors with their class. 

 Track a Thon:  We will have a Track-a-Thon in October.  Please see the enclosed flyers for more information.  

 We will have a 7th grade parent meeting on Tuesday, Sept 26th at 6:45pm in the Activity Center.  The meeting will cover 
CPS/Selective Enrollment/IB Programs and entrance procedures into high school.  We will address Catholic Schools Entrance 
Exams and talk about scholarship opportunities.  Please note this meeting will have a lot of the same information presented 
last fall with a focus on our current 7th graders.  If 8th grade parents want a quick refresher, they are welcome to attend, but 
the focus will be on 7th grade.  
 

 Do note, the requirements for volunteers coming in during the school day has changed this year.  Any one who wants to 
volunteer for an event that occurs during school hours (library, picture day, cafeteria, etc.) must first have completed their 
Virtus training.  Please contact the office if you have any questions. 

 Popsicle Sale:  The 8th Grade Committee will be having a Popsicle Sale after school on Monday, Sept. 11th.  It will take 
place outside the Activity Center doors.  Please support the class of 2018! 

 BoxTops for Education:  Our school participates in BoxTops for Education.  You may turn in your BoxTops at any time.  

 Health records are due!  Please turn these in as soon as possible to avoid exclusion.  Students entering Kindergarten 
needed updated eye, dental, and health exams.  Students entering 2nd grade needed updated dental exams.  Students 
entering 6th grade needed updated health exams/immunizations, as well as an updated dental exam. 

NEWS 

Thursday, September 7th:  Open House, 7:00PM—8:15PM 

Monday, September 11th:  8th Grade Popsicle Sale, After School / Chess Classes Start 

Tuesday, September 12th:  High School Fair, 7:00PM—8:00PM, Activity Center 

Thursday, September 14th:  Karate Classes start for those who registered 

Friday, September 22nd:  NO SCHOOL, Staff Development 

Tuesday, September 26th:  7th Grade Parent Meeting, 6:45PM,. Activity Center 

Wednesday, September 27th:  Portillo’s Fundraiser @ Portillo’s 

Friday, September 29th:  Grandparents Day.  12:00 Noon Mass, Activities to follow 

Friday, October 6th:  Fall Picture Day 

You are invited to our Open House tonight, Thursday, September 7th, from 7:00PM to 8:15PM.  
Please join us and help celebrate what St. Ferdinand School has to offer!   Raffle tickets will be  
distributed, so make sure to come in and get yours!  Please enter through the Chapel doors. 

      Don’t forget to return all required Health Records! 

As well as Emergency Contact Forms! 
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